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Fantastic Funding News!
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Anticipatory Care Planning Programme

#StartTheConversation In partnership
with Macmillan

We are thrilled to hear that the ACP Programme will receive funding for a
further 2 years, we cannot thank all 6 HSCPs enough for making this
possible - we look forward to working with you and taking ACP to
another level from April 2022!

January 2022

ACP Website: www.nhsggc.org.uk/planningcare

Good News Stories...
Glasgow City HSCP ACP Care Homes Project

 
 

We are delighted that the Care Homes Pilot Project in North
West Glasgow is about to start in some of our Nursing Homes. 

 
With support from Dr Jude Marshall and members of the Care

Home Nursing Team, staff will receive training on the
importance of ACP and how to #StartTheConversation with

residents and their families. 
 

Good luck to everyone! 

We would like to acknowledge Macmillan Cancer Support for funding the
ACP Programme over the last 2 years, your support and commitment to the
project has been outstanding. With your help we have been able to
#StartThe Conversation with countless people.
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 We are proud to work
alongside fantastic Carer

Support services to engage
with unpaid carers around

future planning both for
themselves and those they

support. We are looking
forward to building on our

relationship in 2022!

ACP Standard Operating Procedure 

Over the last couple of months we have been adding the
final touches to the APC SOP, thanks to everyone who has
assisted in the development of the 'one stop shop' guide to
ACP. 

Twitter: @NHSGGC_ACP           Email: ACPSupport@ggc.scot.nhs.uk

It's lovely to see the wide variety of creative work being
developed across Scotland and the UK on Anticipatory Care

Planning, alongside a collective movement to encourage
people to prepare for the future using a range of future planning

tools.  It is also comforting to see the work carried out by a
number of organisations, especially online, to support those

experiencing grief and loss over the last year.
 

Throughout 2021, The ACP Team have linked in to a number of
events and campaigns to promote Future Planning and

remember those we have lost.

Power of Attorney is one of
the key parts of future

planning, however once
you have the legal

document, you still need to
discuss what  you would

and would not like to
happen - an ACP can help

with that! 

on...

New for 2022 ...

Post ACP Training Information Booklet

Arriving in your email boxes soon!  Look out for our new post training
booklet for all Health and Social Care Staff who have completed our
ACP Communication Skills Training.  A handy reminder! 

Bespoke ACP Training and Information Sessions

Last year we dipped our toe into the development of Bespoke ACP
Education sessions, for example: housing providers, carers, cancer
services.  If you are interested in ACP training tailored to your service,
please email us and we will see what we can do!

Every November Good Life,
Good Death, Good Grief

promote a week of events
to celebrate and remember
those who have died. It was

great to see so many
people taking part and

breaking taboos around
death. 

Power of Attorney Day To Absent Friends 
Week

Carers Week and 
Carers Rights Day

http://www.twitter.com/nhsggc_acp

